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 Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI), in partnership with the Motor Accident 

Commission recently awarded further Community Grants for safer, greener and more active travel. The 

successful applicants for February 2016 are:  

Basil Hetzel Institute  
 
Creating new habits 

 
This project will promote healthy choices for 
Support staff and researchers at the Basil Hetzel 
Institute by introducing electric bikes to their fleet.  
Riding an electric bike to workplace meetings and 
other work related destinations, will result in a 
reduction of car trips.  
 

$5,185.50 

Community Living 

Options 

Hail independence here! 

 

 
This project provides one on one support for clients 
to gain skills and confidence to catch public 
transport. The project will assist clients to 
incorporate public transport as their main form of 
transport and boost independence. 

$1,000.00 

City of Unley 

Unley Staff Bike Fleet  

 
This project will support staff at the City of Unley to 
replace short work car trips with riding a workplace 
bike to meetings and other work related 
destinations. 
 

$4,338.00 

Maxima Group Inc 

Lets MAX greener, more 

active travel! 

 
This project will support Maxima staff to utilise 
public transport for work journeys and encourage 
staff to actively travel for their work commute. This 
includes cycling instead of driving. 

$2,050.00 

Umoona Tjutagku 

Health Service 

 
This project will provide students who are novice 
cyclists with bike riding skills and bike maintenance 
training. They will connect with other cycling 
groups, community organisations and positive role 
models and peers.  This will encourage ongoing 

$7,790 
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Fitter, Richer, Stronger in 

Coober Pedy 

support in becoming regular bike users as well as 
promoting a healthier life style. 

Yorke Peninsula 

Community Transport 

Inc 

Moving towards 

technology 

 
With funds provided by the Motor Accident 
Commission, this project will provide video 
conferencing equipment for the Yorke Peninsula 
Community Transport Inc for staff, Board members 
and volunteers to avoid travelling long distances for 
face-to-face meetings. By reducing the travel on 
country roads, there will be a reduction of risk of 
being involved in a crash. 
 
 

$11,138.00 

Southern Cross Care 

(Lourdes Valley) 

Let’s go ride a bike! 

 
Southern Cross Care will introduce a rickshaw 
tricycle to be used by volunteers, family members 
and some residents, instead of vehicles when 
taking residents on outings. This will encourage a 
reconnection with community, the outdoors and 
exercise, as well as being environmentally friendly.   
 

$6,500.00 

 

 


